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NEWSLETTER 

Issue 16: NOVEMBER 2020   

CALENDAR 

ENROLMENTS FOR 
2021 FOUNDATION 
NOW CLOSED 
 
DECEMBER 
 
4th  -  Curriculum day   
student free day 
 
8th - Foundation           
Transition morning 
 
Somers Camp Day 
8th  - Year 3 
9th  -  Year 4 
10th -  Year 5 
11th  - Year 6 
 
Medical plans due 
8th - Foundation 2021 
11th - Yrs. F - 6 
 
Christmas Raffle 
11th  - Donations & Raffle 
tickets close 
15th - Raffle drawn 
 
14th - Meet the teacher 
morning 
 
17th -  Last day of term  4 
3.30pm finish 
 
18th - Curriculum Day - 
Student free day 

QUOTE OF THE 

WEEK 

 

Friday 4th December  - Curriculum Day 

Friday 18th December  - Curriculum Day 

Therefore no school on these days for students 

Please read the information below carefully. These changes commenced 
on Monday 30 November and will be in place for the remainder of the 
year. 
 
As the state continues to move through the Victorian Roadmap to Reopening, restrictions 
put on all schools continue to change.  I received the latest DET Operations Guide. Whilst 
all schools have autonomy on how they manage the school for the remainder of the year, 
some restrictions have been lifted that will allow us to move a little closer to normality to 
complete 2020. 
   
Start and finishing times 
The school day will return to normal. Classroom doors will be opened to students at 
9.00am and all students will be dismissed at 3.30pm. Please note that the school yard is 
only actively supervised by staff between 8.45am and 3.45pm. 
  
Onsite access for visitors 
Whilst we encourage parents and visitors to remain off site where possible, parents are 
permitted on site at drop off and pick up times. That being said, the drop off and pick up 
procedures have worked very well for most students so I encourage you to continue with 
this if possible. We have seen a huge spike in student resilience and independence, this is a 
gain we must harness.  
  
Although parents are permitted on site, they will not be permitted to enter the school 
buildings. Please continue to follow the current procedure of calling the office when you 
arrive at the school and our Admin staff will direct you from there. Time spent on site must 
be kept to a minimum (max. 15 minutes). Parents must not congregate on school grounds 
or around entry/exit points and not enter the school grounds before 3.25pm. 
  
If on site, all visitors will be required to maintain 1.5m between each other as far as      
practicable. If this is not possible for a period of time all adults must have their mask on.  
  
Drink Taps 
Drink taps will be opened for normal use. 
  
Assemblies and school gatherings 
Due to being such a large school and being restricted by gathering and density limits we are 

unable to run whole-school and parent attended events for the remainder of the year.  

Matthew Gallagher 

Thursday 17th December  

Last day of term, 3.30pm finish  
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Dear Foundation 2021 Families, 

  

Our first onsite transition session will be held on Tuesday, 8th December from 

10:00am to 12:00pm. This will be a great opportunity for the children to            

familiarise themselves with their new teacher, classroom and peers. It would 

be lovely if the children could bring a small snack, preferably fresh fruit or             

vegetables and a water bottle to have during the session. Please ensure these 

items are clearly labelled with your child’s name.  

  

When you arrive at school, please make your way to the office and check 

the Class Lists and Room Numbers carefully. There will be Grade 5 helpers at 

the gate and office to help direct you to your child’s classroom. 

  

Due to the COVID protocols that the school needs to follow, parents aren’t         

allowed to enter the school buildings or remain onsite during the session. 

Once you drop your child at their classroom, we ask that you leave the school 

grounds and return just before the 12.00pm finishing time. 

  

We are so excited to welcome you all onsite next week! Thank you again for 

your ongoing patience and understanding. 

  

See you on Tuesday! 

FOUNDATION  

TRANSITION 
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A big Thankyou to all the families who donated to support the MSFIN (Mums 
supporting Families In Need) Reverse Advent Calendar for November. 

 
Over the month of November we dropped off 6 car loads of donations. What a 
sensational effort for a great cause. 

 
Thankyou all :)  

Just a reminder 

 

All donations and raffle tickets will be needed at the school by Friday 11th      

December.   

The raffle will be drawn on Tuesday 15th December.  

Christmas Raffle 

Please make sure your medical plans are signed and stamped by the doctor and returned 

to us by the due date! 

MEDICAL PLANS ARE DUE BACK ON THE 

FOLLOWING DATES: 

 

 Foundation 2021  Tuesday 8th December 

 Yrs F  - 6      Friday 11th December 
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Fantastic paintings in the style of artist "Romero Britto" using poster paint and posca 
pens. Created by students in Grade 2. 

Glenn Clough Art Teacher. 
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Hi, 

I'm Oliver Jones, I am in grade 5 and I am raising funds for the EB Research 
Partnership, a charity that is working hard to find a cure for a horrible condi-
tion called Epidermolysis Bullosa.  It is a rare condition that a lot of people in 
my family suffer from, including my sister Matilda Jones in grade 3.  It is a 
condition that makes the skin blister very easily and they are very painful. 

To raise funds, I am going to shave off my mullet...I have been growing this 
mullet for over a year. 

The plan is, local Nitro Circus rider Cam 'Sincs' Sinclair will be shaving it off in 
February 2021 - My goal is to raise $2000. 

If you would like to donate, I would be very grateful.  I can't wait to share the 
video of 'Ollie's EB Fund-Razor' with everyone next year. 

https://www.ebresearch.org.au/communityevents/ollies-eb-fund-razor/ 
 
If link doesn't work, please copy and paste the link into your search engine 

 

Thanks everyone, from 

Epidermolysis Bullosa— Fundraiser 
Let’s give Oliver a hand, not only for growing the most amazing Mullet, but 

for his love and dedication to his family - Best of luck from all of us at    

Woodlands! 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ebresearch.org.au%2Fcommunityevents%2Follies-eb-fund-razor%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cwoodlands.ps%40education.vic.gov.au%7C7836d66e415d4df3577008d897e9585a%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C
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THRIVE AWARDS  - 29TH OCTOBER 
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THRIVE AWARDS -  5TH NOVEMBER 
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GO WILD THESE SCHOOL HOLIDAYS AT  
MOONLIT SANCTUARY KEEPER CLUB 

 

Kids enjoy environmental activities, animal encounters and native animal care. 

 

Day includes: interactions with dingo, python, off-limits animals, feeding animals and food 
prep, animal enrichment activities. Learn about our animals, their conservation and the   
environment.  For ages 7-14 years.  

 
Summer 2020-21 School Holiday Dates: 

Week 1: Wednesday, Jan 6th – Friday, Jan 8th from 9am-2pm  

Week 2: Monday, Jan 11th – Friday, Jan 15th from 9am-2pm 

Week 3: Wednesday, Jan 20th and Thursday, Jan 21st from 9am-2pm 

 
Cost: $90.00 per day, or $250 for 3 days (pro rata for additional days).  

Small groups of 16 children per day.  

 
Bookings essential as spaces are limited 

Dress for the weather, wear closed-toe shoes and remember your hat or raincoat.  BYO 
lunch or purchase at the café. 

 
Moonlit Sanctuary Wildlife Park 

550 Tyabb-Tooradin Rd, Pearcedale 

Phone 5978 7935 

www.moonlitsanctuary.com.au 

 

Open daily between 10am and 5pm. Keeper Club runs from 9am-2pm. 
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